I purchased my Father a Model 660 in 1971. He used this weapon for years succ...

Discussion Thread

Response (Laura) Dear Mr. Cochran, 10/1/2002 3:17:47 PM

We appreciate your comments. Unfortunately we do not have enough demand for this ammunition to offer it any longer.

we do want to make you aware of a recall on the Model 560. You can read more information through the front page of our website of through the link below:

http://www.remington.com/Safety\_Modification\_Program/600\_660.htm

For additional assistance with this ammunition you may wish to contact the following companies that specialize in older and obsolete ammunition.

Old Western Scrounger, Inc 12924 Hwy A-12 Montague, CA 96064 530-842-1250

The Ammo Depot 7325 Ingham Lane Godfrey, IL 62035 618-466-2666 www.ammodepot.com

RTG Sporting Collectibles, LL6 Box 670894 Dallas, TX 75367 214-361-6577

Customer (Bob Cochran)

I purchased my Father a Model 660 in 1971. He used this weapon for years successfully harvesting many Pennsylvania whitetail Deer. Before he passed away he gave me back this gum. I continued hunting various game throughout North America with this weapon. Over the past five years I have not been able to hunt much due to work. Now I have started to become an active hunter once again, but much to my dismay not only do you not offer the 350 Magnum in any current production models you no longer produce factory ammunition. You not only killed production of a fine cartridge you also killed many hunting memories that this weapon carries for me of my father. Remington has left a small but loyal group of 350 Magnum fans out in the cold. Thanks for letting me went my frustrations.

